
STEM FOR ALL 
L E A D E R S H I P  S Y M P O S I U M

November 14-15, 2025 San Diego Marriott Del Mar

The STEM4Real STEM For All Leadership Symposium is a unique collaborative conference where

educators and administrators will learn how to Connect, Create, and Cultivate anti-racism in

STEM teaching, learning, and leadership. I am eager to attend this professional learning event,

scheduled for November 14-15, as this is a fantastic opportunity for me to learn practical skills to

apply anti-racism and anti-bias practices in my classroom while also connecting with like-

minded peers.

The STEM For All Leadership Symposium will give me the chance to attend keynotes, breakout

sessions, and collaborative “squad sessions” and to develop a 3D5E lesson plan that can be used

in my classroom. The breakout sessions include topics such as:

Social Emotional Learning and Case Study Student Analysis

Makerspaces for ALL: Incorporating Making into Science and Math Content

AI in STEM: Leveraging Machine Learning in Mathematics and Science

Antibias and Antiracism in STEM Systems

I will also have the chance to interact with VIP Scientists and industry experts as well as

participating in demos and exploring new teaching and learning tools. In addition, I will be

bringing multiple resources and materials home from the conference, allowing me to share what

I have learned with peers in our school and district. 

Offering opportunities for further learning and development is a great way to show your

appreciation for the teaching profession and support for your staff. I hope you agree that my

attendance at the STEM For All Leadership Symposium is a valuable investment that will help

elevate the quality of instruction in my classroom.

Thank you for considering this request. Please let me know if there is any additional information I

can provide. 

Dear 

Sincerely, 


